From: <u>Karen Matthews</u>
To: <u>Karen Matthews</u>

**Subject:** FW: changing names of facilities **Date:** June 30, 2022 10:28:01 AM

From: Micky and Phil Barkworth <> Sent: June 27, 2022 11:51 AM

To: Consultation <consultation@sd68.bc.ca>

Subject: changing names of facilities

## **CAUTION**: External Message

We are not in favour of changing names of facilities from English-the language of the majority, the internet and an official language to take your pick: Indian, First Nation, Indigenous, Native Canadian names which are unpronounceable to the majority. It is disgusting you waste time on this currying of favour instead of improving education for children.

--

## Micky and Phil Barkworth

This e-mail is privileged, confidential, subject to copyright, not intended for distribution, and may not be reproduced without the authority of the sender. Along with privileged information of the organization, this email may contain confidential personal information about students, their families or employees of **NLPS**. Receivers of this email are reminded that they must not forward confidential personal information to anyone who is not authorized to receive it. If you are not the intended message recipient, please contact the sender as soon as possible and do not disseminate, distribute or copy this email. Any unauthorized use or disclosure is prohibited.